## **Ann Kehoe**

**Subject:** 

FW: W0253-01- Re CHP stack

From: Ewa Babiarczyk Sent: 17 July 2013 12:03

To: 'Helen Behan' Subject: RE: CHP stack

Thanks very much Helen.

Best regards,

Ewa Babiarczyk
Inspector
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
Environmental Protection Agency
PO Box 3000
Johnstown Castle Estate
Wexford

Tel: +353 53 9160662 Fax: +353 53 9160699 E.Babiarczyk@epa.ie

From: Helen Behan [mailto:Helen.Behan@bnm.ie]

Sent: 17 July 2013 12:01 To: Ewa Babiarczyk Cc: paddy hedigan Subject: CHP stack

Dear Eva,

Further to our call this morning, Clare Co. Co. have advised that planning permission will be required to extend the stack from 8m to 14m and is not exempt. I undertstand this will be a condition of the Waste Licence when Clean Ireland commence plans to introduce CHP engine to their waste facility.

Kind Regards, Helen.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>